
 

 
Ag Ed Division Business Meeting 

 Meeting Agenda 
December 5, 2019 1:30 p.m. 

Anaheim Marriott 

 
The 2019 ACTE Agricultural Education Division Business meeting was called to order by the 

Agricultural Education Division Vice President – Scott Stone at 1:42 p.m. in the Anaheim 

Marriott Platinum Ballroom 5/6. 

 

The minutes from the December 2018 Agricultural Education Division Business meeting were 

posted on the ACTE Agricultural Education Division webpage. No additions or corrections were 

proposed. The minutes will stand as posted.  

   

Stone recognized Dr. Nancy Trivette for her outstanding service to the ACTE organization as president. 

Stone outlined the ACTE Election process and dates. Voting will begin on December 6 and close on 

January 6. The three candidates: Kevin English, Brain Law, and Jon Quatman addressed the delegation.  

 

Stone outlined the Agricultural Education Division Vice President election cycle. The next candidates 

from the division will come from the AAAE members.  Applications will go live April 1, 2020. The 

candidates will be interviewed between June 16-August 14. Voting will open December 4, 2020 and end 

January 4, 2021.  
  

The Current ACTE Agriculture Education Division committee representatives are:  

Bylaws Committee: Annette Weeks for 7/1/19-6/30/21 (1st term) and Nomination Committee: Sherisa Nailor 

7/1/19-6/30/21 (1
st
 term). 

 

The current ACTE Agricultural Education Division membership is 3,872. Stone addressed the concern 

about the number of NAAE members who do not choose to join ACTE. He asked members to reach out 

to him and state their challenges that hinder them from joining ACTE.   
 

Stone recognized Annette Weeks as the 2019 ACTE Agricultural Education Division Fellow. It 

was announced that Mr. Jerrod Lundry of Enid Oklahoma was selected as the 2020 Agricultural 

Education Division Fellow.      

  

The meeting was adjourned at 1:52 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.acteonline.org/

